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By Dwayna Barron 
 Congratulations to 13-year-old Aurora 
Cook, photo at right, who won 1st place, Best of 
Class, Judges Award and Best of Show for her 
wire wrapped necklace, she also received $10 in 
prize money.  
  Thank you Joyce DeGarmo for your help 
and support.     
 Congratulations also to Ansel, below, and 
Emerson, bottom right,  VanOverbeke for their 
1st place ribbons.  Emerson received a 2nd place 
ribbon for one of his entries. 
 Keith and Kyle Johnson both won first 
place ribbons for their entries but were 
unavailable for pictures. 
 Congratulations to all our kids! Each year you prove to us that you're listening 
and are developing your skills, becoming adventurous and more creative.  

   You all ROCK!Issue 7   

 

 



 
Club members and pebble pups made a field trip 
to the Boron area June 1 to collect nodules. It 
was a great way to laubch the month.  

Professor Don Buchanan spoke to the club 
last Tuesday night. The San Bernardino 
Valley College geology professor spoke 
about the extensive remodeling done at the 
San Bernardino County museum. He also 
talked about the club taking a trip to the 
museum and getting a great discount! 

Congratulaions 
Congratulations to member  Andrea 

Skidmore on her graduation from Victor Valley 
College,  And to previous member,  Michael 
Fosse on his graduation from San Francisco 
State University.  
  Both graduated with honors. 

Nice cab display  Chris Koch has had a nice 
display of cabs this month. 
 Next month I will have a display 
of petrified wood. 
Any ideas for The Bulletin? 
 If you have an idea for an article 
or pricture, let us know! Contact Doug 
Arnold, the editor, at 
adoug0714@gmail.com or Dwayna 
Barron, Photographer. 

 


